
 

 

FRIENDS OF UNH CROSS COUNTRY 

Since 1971, the UNH horse trials have been running on the UNH Campus.  For over forty years, Area I competitors have 

been starting and ending their seasons at the UNH Horse Trials, often using the fall trials after a season at one level as a 

testing ground for going up a level in their competition.  In addition, so many of us use the UNH course frequently to 

school because of its convenient location and accessible layout. 

As with all public institutions, UNH is under budgetary pressure.  The cross country course, designed and built by the 

talented UNH alumnus Jim Gornall, is in need of updating and repair.  Jim has been generous with his time and energy, 

frequently donating his time to help UNH.   

It is time to both update and upgrade the cross country course, to include building an elementary level course to appeal 

to and attract even more competitors to the wonderful UNH campus.  The Friends of UNH Cross Country have organized 

to raise upwards of $50,000 to achieve this goal.   

The Friends ask you to donate generously to this worthy cause.   

☐ I wish to support the UNH XC course upgrade.  Enclosed is my tax deductible donation of: 

 ☐ Jump sponsor (with your name/business name on the jump) $2500 

☐ Advanced  $1000 and up 

☐ Intermediate  $500 

☐ Preliminary  $250 

☐ Training  $100 

☐ Novice   $50 

☐ Beginner Novice $25 

☐ Other Amount  $   

 

Please make checks payable to “USEA Area I”, with ‘Friends of UNH XC’ in the memo line, and send to: 
 

Mr. George Cheney 
74 Old North Berwick Road 
Lyman,  Maine        04002 

 


